                             CODY SHOOTING COMPLEX
                                 General Membership Meeting

                                             June 14, 2016
General Membership Meeting
The meeting was called to order by President Otis Smith at 6 pm.. There were 6 Officers, 4 Directors and 3 members at large present. There was no motion to accept the May minutes. (will be done at the July meeting.
Old Business
President Otis Smith thanked all who helped at the CSC booth for the Sportsmans Show at the Riley Arena.  There were a lot of gun raffle tickets sold and 11 new memberships.  President Otis Smith sent a letter to the County Commissioners thanking them for the entrance road pavement.   . President Otis Smith said that a letter written by Treasurer Mike Schnell, Secretary Katie Brass and President Otis Smith has been sent to all Game and Fish Commissioners for the State of Wyoming for a game tag to be raffled or auctioned off..  No response is expected until late fall early winter. There was a discussion about cleaning and painting the Rifle Range bathrooms.  No decision was made. There was also another discussion regarding putting one handicap accessable bathroom in the NRA building.  Range Safety Officer Greek Stroh is going to look into costs and get a bid.
New Business
Youth Director Tiger McNeil talked about the Scholastic Shoot June 24 – 26. There will be a food vender there from Billings.  They expect 100 + youth from all over.  
Treasurers Report
None
Secretarys Report
Secretary Katie Brass stated that membership applications went out by mail and email.  Good response thus far. Gave new membership cards to all Venue Managers with applications.
Vice President Report
Vice President Jerry Stroh said that he is still waiting for the welding to be done on the oilfield pipe. Also waiting on Cowan to move the North Rifle Range cover.
Chief Range Officer
Nothing 
For the Good of the Order
Nothing

Motion to adjourn made by Treasurer Mike Schnell and 2nd by Secretary Katie Brass

Adjourn @6:20 pm

Respectfully Submitted
President Otis Smith                                             Secretary Katie Brass
